
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 11 March 2016 
 

Parking  

We are still experiencing serious parking congestion problems due to the re-

cladding and window replacement work at Great Arthur House.  If you are 

planning to have visitors there may not be spaces available. 

  

Door Entry Systems 

We will shortly be undertaking replacement of the door entry system across 

several blocks on the estate. We will write to residents soon with the schedule 

of works and the timescale. Regular updates will be made via social media and 

through the estate bulletins. 

 

Concrete Testing 

Concrete testing is still ongoing across the estate. Testing at Cuthbert 

Harrowing House will be carried out from Monday 14 March 2016.  

Basterfield House 

Loose and damaged quarry tiles on the steps at the rear of the block have been 

reported to the repairs and maintenance team. Please exercise caution when 

walking in this area. 

 

Please let us know and please let us have your e-mail address and correct 

contact details. Email us at Goldenlane@cityoflondon.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       
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